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PATH WORKS

STARTING 11 MAY 
Charlotte Street Shared Path 

Council will be commencing works on a section 
of the Charlotte Street Shared Path, from the 

cemetery to Racecourse Road. 

The work is expected to start on 11 May, weather 
permitting, and continue for eight weeks. Road and 
path users are advised to expect changed traffic 
conditions, including minor delays and increased 

heavy vehicle traffic, while the work is ongoing.

Thank you for your patience while we improve your 
path network. 


